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CHANGE OF AUDITOR

The Board announces that Ernst & Young has resigned as auditor of the Group with effect from 
28 February 2020 and PKF has been appointed as auditor of the Group holding office until the 
conclusion of the next annual general meeting of the Company.

The board of directors (the “Board”) of China LNG Group Limited (the “Company”) announce that 
Ernst & Young has resigned as auditor of the Company and its subsidiaries (the “Group”) with effect 
from 28 February 2020 and PKF Hong Kong Limited (“PKF”) has been appointed as auditor of the 
Group on 4 March 2020 to fill the casual vacancy following the resignation of Ernst & Young as auditor 
of the Group holding office until the conclusion of the next annual general meeting of the Company.

Ernst & Young tendered their resignation as auditor after taking into account factors including the level 
of audit fees for the year ending 31 March 2020 and their available internal resources in light of current 
work flows and location of the Group’s operation.
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